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We thank the reviewers for their reviews and comments. We have revised the 

manuscript to address the concern of the single reviewer requesting changes. We have 

made a comment on the placebo rate in the current study in comparison to what has 

previously been reported in abdominal pain studies in children. This was added to the 

first paragraph of the Discussion on pg. 11. 

Thank you for your consideration of this manuscript. If you have any other questions or 

comments, please let me know.  

Sincerely, 

 

Craig A. Friesen, MD 

 


